Hello,

| am writing because | understand that NWACA, our neighborhood association to which not all
residents belong and which certainly does not speak on behalf of even the majority of residents in
our neighborhood, is requesting different redistricting lines drawn than that which was previously
approved. |have lived in Northwest Hills since 1995 and | wholeheartedly support the final map
approved on November 6, 2013. | want to ensure that we have council representation that
understands our unique traffic, development and school district issues.

Thank you,

Lynn M. Smith



